
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  

 
Our Daffodil Day last Friday (earlier for us as we 
are on a school trip on the actual day) was a great 
success, raising $190 for the cancer foundation. 
 
Onga-Tiko Rugby Prize Giving on Friday night 
was an excellent success. However, next season 
we will not have it before a game so we don’t run 
out of energy at half time! We are currently 
planning a morning tea prize giving for Netball 
and Hockey. 
 
We had a great day out yesterday at the Science 
Roadshow. It was a great opportunity for our Year 
3-8 students to observe science in action, but 
also to get involved with many interesting hands-
on activities. Getting on the bus as a whole group 
also made it a day to remember for our students 
as we don't do this very often! 
 
Cross Country is tomorrow and we are carefully 
watching the weather to see what it does. We do 
want to try and push it through if we can, as the 
term does get busier and busier! Please 
remember that this is a big event to run so the 
more parent helpers we can have on the day in 
the food stall or on the course as a marshal 
makes the day much easier. 
 
Next week we have a huge week planned with 
Rippa Rugby (Years 3-8), Maths Practice Day 
(Selected Years 6-8) and our Dairy Farm Visit for 
the whole school on Friday. 
 
Good luck to the senior hockey team tonight for 
their final game of the season. Have a great 
weekend everyone. It will be quite a change not 
having winter sports!  
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

Student of the Week 

Room 1: Nathan for his positive attitude. 

Room 2: William and Amelie for their settled 

work.  

Room 3: Lucas for his positive attitude 

towards school. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                  

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
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Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
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